
 

 

 
 

 

March 11, 2015 

 

Frank Stec 

Village of Orland Park 

14700 Ravinia Ave. 

Orland Park, IL 60462 

 

 

Dear Frank, 

 

 Thank you for your inquiry regarding sodium hypochlorite (bleach) 

pricing for the 2015 pool season. We are pleased to announce the following price 

to the Village of Orland Park for the 2015 season.  

 

 

15% sodium hypochlorite Mini-Bulk deliveries to the (2) 950 gallon tanks 

at Centennial pool: 

 

$1.28/gal for the 2015 season. 

 

 We at Univar Mini-Bulk appreciate your support of our service to you and 

your staff. We look forward to providing you with safe and reliable deliveries in 

the 2015 season. If you have any additional questions about our service or any 

other issues, please contact me at 630-404-8462.    

 

Thank you for your business. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kevin Kornblith 

Sr. Territory Manager  


